

THE CANADIAN BASEBALL HALL OF FAME AND MUSEUM LE MUSEE ÉT TEMPLE DE LA RENOMMÉE DU BASEBALL CANADIEN

April 1, 2017

Dear Mayor Strathdee and Town Council

We would like the St. Marys Council to consider our Induction weekend of "Municipal Significant event" and the weekend will run from Friday, June 23, through Sunday, June 25. During that time we are hosting a celebrity golf tournament and sports celebrity banquet on June 23, an Induction Ceremony with baseball family festival on our site at 386 Church St. S. June 24 and a children's music concert on June 25 in the afternoon.

Please let me know if you have any questions and if these items are approved could you please provide us with a letter stating that approval so we can continue to make this weekend bigger and better for the Town of St. Marys and the Canadian Baseball Hall of Fame & Museum.

Thank you.

Scott Crawford

Director of Operations